
 

   

This Week’s Highlights 
 In Nursery, we have been decorating bird houses and creating 

stories using our story cubes. 
 In Reception, we have been reading the story ‘Mole & the Baby 

Bird’, taking part in The Best Nest competition and creating 
pompom birds! 

 Year 1 would like to thank all the parents who came to our 
phonics screening meeting on Monday, the children have been 
working hard using their sounds to read a range of different real 
and alien words. 

 Year 2 have had a well deserved treat day after all of their recent 
hard work and enjoyed cake decorating, crafts, iPad time, toys 
and much more! They have also had lots of fun designing and 
creating their own worlds of food! 

 Year 3 & 5: Mr Garry and Miss Kellett’s classes finished their final 
swimming block for the year and all of the children have 
demonstrated progress-well done!  

 We are so proud of all the KS1 and KS2 children who took part in 
the St Helens Youth Dance Festival at the Theatre Royal this week. 
They danced with such energy and enthusiasm. Well done 
everyone involved and thank-you parents for getting them there 
and back each evening.  

 Year 4 would like to thank all the parents who asked for 
information and were able to attend the times tables meeting. We 
appreciate your continued support and hope you and your children 
find the resources useful.  

 In Year 6, we have thoroughly enjoyed the beginning of our ‘Sing 
for Songbirds’ project, including a trip to Chester Zoo, and our 
first rehearsals for our upcoming production. 

What’s Coming Up Next Week (and beyond)? 
 Mrs Hawkins and Miss Halligan’s classes will start their final block 

of swimming on the first Tuesday back. Please remember kits.  
 Year 5 will be taking part in a ‘Why work?’ workshop on Monday 

3rd June, with Year 6 taking part in their own session on Tuesday 
4th June. 
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - endangered Year 3- tumble down (a structure in 
disrepair) 

Reception - freedom Year 4 – calamity 
Year 1 - distance Year 5 - assured 
Year 2 - explore Year 6 - classify 
Maths Challenge 
This week, we’d love you to help your child to develop their 
understanding of money (and not just spending yours!). This could 
involve identifying the value of different coins, finding the total 
cost of 2 items, calculating change or even working out the saving 
if a discount is applied. Make sure your child shares their learning 
at home with their teacher to earn dojos / YBS tickets. 

Problem of the Week 
For a chance to win a fabulous  
maths puzzle, post the  
completed problem in the box  
in the foyer. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

If anyone has any school tournament kit at home 
then please return to Mrs Hawkins after the 

holidays. We are missing lots of shorts, tops and 
socks and have a number of tournaments coming up. 

Young Citizens 
KS1 – Lilly-Grace P-M , LKS2-Harrison F, UKS2- Marina K 
Attendance Winners 
KS1 -  2MM 100%     
LKS2 – 4DB 99.3%   
UKS2- 6JM 99.3% 
Maths Whizz Progression Champion 
Mason G Y6JM 
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This week’s Stars!! 

RRG : Caitlin J & Jeremy K RJT: Eve-Marie S & Lucas E 
Attendance Winners –  RJT 98% 
 

Medal Winners 

Year 1: Lillie H, Jessica 
L, Summer K and 
Maizie P 
 

Year 4: Toni D, Sam B, 
Sophie H, Olivia K. 
 

Year 2: Marcie MK, 
Alan R, Maibon B, 
Madison RP 
 

Year 5: Tyler K, 
Charlotte A, Natalia K, 
Miley A 

Year 3: 
Maddison P, Mika J, 
Liam P, Poppy D 
 

Year 6: 
Adam C, Oliwia G 
Harvey K, Ella K 
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